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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we reach the end of a busy half term, I would like to thank all our families for their support since 
September. These continue to be strange and challenging times for families as well as school and we really 
appreciate how parents and carers have supported by following the procedures both in terms of 
movement around the school premises and in terms of the guidance for self-isolation. We appreciate that 
sometimes the procedures are inconvenient and we are grateful for your cooperation in ensuring the 
safety of pupils, their families and our staff. 
 
This half term holiday is not like the ones we are used to due to the ongoing pandemic and the tier 3 
restrictions. I would like to remind all families to abide by the restrictions and follow the isolation and 
testing guidance if required. This will ensure the safety of the wider community and families and staff 
upon the return to school. In the unfortunate event of any positive COVID 19 tests during the holiday, 
please notify school by contacting office@red-lane.bolton.sch.uk  
 
Finally, I am sure you will join me in thanking all the staff for their hard work this half term. I wish you all 
a safe and restful half term and we will see you on Monday 2nd November.  
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School 
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